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April 21, 2022

MEMORANDUM

TO: All Affiliates

FROM: Brad Lehto, Secretary-Treasurer

SUBIJ: 2022 MINNESOTA AFL-CIO SCHOLARSHIPS & MARTIN DUFFY ADULT LEARNER SCHOLARSHIPS

The Minnesota AFL-CIO is proud to have scholarships available for union members and their dependents.
Enclosed please find the 2022 Minnesota AFL-CIO and Martin Duffy Adult Learner Scholarship application
forms.

The Minnesota AFL-CIO scholarship is awarded to five (5) recipients in 2022 to graduating high school seniors
who are union members or the dependents of union members.

Sponsored and funded by the Minnesota AFL-CIO, the Martin Duffy Adult Learner Scholarship has two (2)
scholarships available this year. It’s a tuition scholarship awarded to Minnesota union members who are
affiliated with the Minnesota AFL-CIO.

The scholarship application deadline for both scholarships has been changed to June 17, 2022 for this award
year

See the scholarship forms for details of eligibility requirements.

Application and information forms are enclosed and are also available at the Minnesota AFL-CIO web site at
www.mnaflcio.org.

If you have any questions regarding the scholarship programs offered by the Minnesota AFL-CIO, check out our
web site or contact Pamela Miles, at 651-294-3085 or toll-free at 1-800-652-9004. For questions on the
Martin Duffy Adult Learner Scholarship, contact Labor Education Service, U of M, 612-624-5020.

Bradley Lehto
MN AFL-CIO Secretary-Treasurer
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